From: Jensen, Phillip (PARKS)
Sent: Friday, November 21, 2008 9:36 AM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC); Harmon, Lynn (PARKS); Gustafson, Derek (PARKS)

Cc: Harvey, Marsha (PARKS); Wahler, Jeanne (PARKS); 'shearerdesign@qwestoffice.net'
Subject: RE: Extension Order and Project Agreement - Larrabee State Park Pedestrian Overpass
Importance: High : _

Kathy, as you probably know John Li, BNSF has retired. We are asking for an extension to complete Phase Il of the
pedestrian overpass at Larrabee State Park until June 30, 2009. | think you are aware of the delays we encountered in

trying to get a Temporary Occupancy Permit to do our geology investigation work. That delay has put the Type, Size and
Location Report behind schedule. _ : _

Attached is a schematic drawing we have been trying to get reviewed by Robert Owen, BNSF Road Master in Burlington
Area. One option is for us to set the new bridge from a crane working on the existing tracks. We can proceed assuming a
worst case scenario ( extending the bridge over the tracks from the land) but the grant and A/E contract calls for 90%
construction documents ( drawings, specifications and estimate). |

David Shearer, the Bridge design engineer, has made several calls to-Robert Owen at mzmw and have not been able to
get him to respond. This input is holding our report up.

Vg / ! . . :
Phillip Jensen, P.E.
NW Region Engineering Manager x-245
NW Region Parks Development Services
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